
 Collection for 

June 14
th

 

St. James: 

Envelopes:(12)         925.00                                    

Sem:   (1)                   10.00 

                               935.00 
 
 

June 14
th

 

Nativity: 

Envelopes:(1)           200.00 

                 

                                          

           
 

Thank you for your 

continued support of your 

parish. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

  

 
                     

  

       
  

 

Pastor 

Father Kenneth O’Brien 

 

 

78 Wellington St. 

P.O. Box 190 

Eganville, ON 

Tel:  613-628-2020 

 

 

 

Office Hours 

Tuesday—Thursday 

9:15 a.m. — 5:00 p.m. 

Office Manager 

Beth Verheyen 

E-mail 

secretarystjames@gmail.com 

Website 

www.stjameseganville.com 

Facebook 

facebook.com/StJamesParishEganville 

 

St. James the Less Church 
 

Nativity of Our Lady Mission 
108 Chibekena Inamo, Pikwakanagan, ON 

St. Ann’s Church 
50 McCauley Montain Rd., Cormac, ON 

 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

June 21, 2020 

Mass of the Lord’s Day 
 

St. James, Eganville 

 

Saturday     5:30 p.m. 

Sunday     11:00 a.m.   

 

Nativity of Our Lady, Pikwakanagan 

Sunday       9:00 a.m. 

 
St. Ann’s Church     Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 

 

Mother of Perpetual Help Devotions:  Thursday mornings in 

conjunction with Mass. 

 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: First Fridays from 9:00 a.m.   

Baptism 

Please contact the parish 

office at least one month 

prior to the desired date. 

Marriage 

Please contact the parish 

office at least one year prior 

to the intended date. 

No other arrangements 

should be made until 

the date for the church 

has been confirmed. 

 

Parish Contacts – St. James 
Altar Servers   Mark Searson        649-2225 

C.W.L. President   Janice Doiron        633-2047 

Cemetery Committee  Gus Cammaert        628-3072 

Custodian   Mark Tracey        628-2020 

Director of Music Ministry T.J. O’Grady        628-3907 

K. of C. Grand Knight  Gordon Panagapko     628-2422 

Pastoral Council Chair  Hugh Howard        281-4670 

Prayer Chain   Rita Valiquette        628-2365 

St. James School Principal  Maureen Enright        628-2927 

Celebration of Holy Mass during the week:  

June 20
th

 –  June 28
th

    
Sat 5:30 p Ronald Dagenais – Elaine McGowan 

Sun 9:00 a   Pikwakanagan – Darla Howard – The family 

Sun      1100 a For the intentions of all parishioners        

Tues      7:00 p Cormac – Walter Roesner – Ron & Carolyn Corrigan  

Thur 9:00 a Dallas Foran – Martin Lynch  

Fri 9:00 a Allie Kelly – Bob & Aurelia Hanniman  

Sat 5:30 a   Des, Helen & Frank Kilgour – Kathy & family 

Sun       9:00 a Pikwakanagan – Max Prince – Paul & Irene Kumli 

Sun      11:00 a  For the intentions of all parishioners 

 

 

 

 

Reconciliation 

at St. James is available 

before daily Eucharist. 
 

Saturday   4:45 – 5:15 

Sunday   10:15 – 10:45 
 

Nativity of Our Lady 

Mission 

and St. Ann’s Church 

before the 

Celebration of the Eucharist 

or by appointment. 

Those who have died,  

especially Paul Valiquette,  

son of Rita Valiquette and the  

late Donald Valiquette. 

 

  
 

St. James Parish Pastoral Council – Father Ken O’Brien, Hugh 

Howard, Kevin Knox, Maggie Lavigne-Jukes, Wanda Tracey, Mike 

Donohue, Michael Kelly, Stephan Grasmuck, Beth Verheyen. 
 

Nativity of Our Lady Mission Pastoral Council – Father Ken 

O’Brien, Howard Bernard, Marie Dionne, Sandy Nash, Irwin Sarazin, 

Michael Truskoski. 
 

St. Ann Parish Pastoral Council – Father Ken O’Brien, Cecilia 

Curry, Tom Holly, Bardella Kelly, Moses Martins, Ann McIntyre. 

 

mailto:secretarystjames@gmail.com


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 
 
 
Parishioners wishing 

to pick up their  Living 
With Christ 

missalettes can find 
them inside the front 

entrance to the 
Church.   

 

 

Please remember 

those among our families 

and friends who are 

suffering the burden of 

illness or pain, especially: 

 
Marie (O’Brien) Swant 

Kevin O’Kane 

Esther O’Malley 

Orpha Breen 

Lisa Selle 

Patrick O’Kane 

Sharon Menard 

Larry Felhaber 

Kelly Haslett 

Claire Lavalley 

Emmett Duff 

Judith Commanda 
 

May they experience  the love and 

warmth they need that they may be 

healed in body and spirit.  

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Father’s Day 
to all dads celebrating 

this Sunday, June 21
st
. 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

     

  

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
       
The gates of the cemetery have been opened for the season, and you  
are welcome to place flowers on the monuments.  When placing flower 
arrangements on headstones please mark them with a tag or magic 
marker with the name which is on the monument.  In that way the 
staff can place them on the correct headstone if they blow off. 
Remember that physical distancing is still in effect. 
  

 

Visitors to the website of the Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops 
will notice a new website with significant improvements.  Visitors 
will appreciate the visually attractive layout and improved navigation 
based on a thematic organization.  The website welcomes between 
10,000 – 15,000 users each month:  www.cccb.ca 
 
 

Date Lectors 
Euch. 

Ministers 

Gift 

Bearers 
Greeters Collectors 

Saturday 

June 20 

Rosemary 

Cammaert 

Gus 

Cammaert 
  

 

 

  Sunday 

June 21 

Karen 

McKibbon 

Carolyn 

Desjardins 
   

       
 Pope Francis has approved the promulgation of a decree 

recognizing a miracle attributed to the intercession of the 

founder of the Knights of Columbus, Venerable Father Michael J. 

McGivney.  The Pope’s action means that Fr. McGivney can be 

declared “Blessed,”  the step just prior to sainthood.  Fr. 

McGivney founded the Knights of Columbus in 1882, for the 

purpose of uniting Catholic families in fraternal charity and to 

serve Church and neighbor in a new way. 

 

 

St. James, and Nativity of Our Lady, both welcome their 

parishioners back into Church this weekend of June 20, 2020, 

with St. Ann’s re-opening June 23, 2020.  This opening is under 

the restrictions put in place by the Diocese of Pembroke, based 

upon advice of medical authorities. 

Patience and a spirit of charity toward ourselves and our 

neighbors, particularly the vulnerable, will greatly assist in a 

well-ordered transition back to public  Mass, as we continue to 

live with the daily upheaval of the Covid19 pandemic. 

As you contemplate returning to Mass and upon entering the 

Church, please be mindful and aware of the many changes that 

have become necessary. 

 

 

 

 

 

Bishop Guy Desrochers will be installed as Bishop of Pembroke on 

July 3, 2020.  On account of the restrictions necessitated by  

Covid-19, this will be a private ceremony, with a small group of 

people present.  It will be recorded for broadcast online.  A public 

liturgical celebration will be planned for a later date, when it will 

be possible to gather a large number of people. 


